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A state "militia" is intended to be independent and separate from the governmental 

organization of the National Guard. Do not change the language on us.  Our founding 

fathers meant for the militia to be separate, and it shall stay that way. Now might be a 

good time for your to read our US and state Constitutions. Vote NO on this bill. 


